
International Day for Biodiversity 2024 

 

The Department of Geography hosted an important International Day for Biodiversity 2024 

event on May 22, 2024, at 9:00 PM via Google Meet. The session was attended by second-

semester students from the Geography department. Dr. H. Laldinmawia, Assistant Professor, 

delivered a speech titled "Be Part of the Plan," in which he underscored the urgent need for 

everyone—locally and nationally—to engage in protecting our deteriorating biodiversity. He 

stressed the critical importance of a healthy planet for sustaining life and encouraged students 

to actively oppose any forms of environmental encroachment. Dr.H.Laldinmawia also 

highlighted the severe consequences of biodiversity depletion and degradation. 

 



 


